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March 4, 2024 

 
Jeffrey Applebaum 
Accident Resource Center LLC 
21346 St. Andrews, #111 
Boca Raton, FL 33433 
 
Dear Mr. Applebaum: 
 
Thank you for submitting your annual report dated March 4, 2024, for the year ending July 1, 
2024, in compliance with Rule 4-7.22, Rules Regulating The Florida Bar. As of this date your 
qualifying provider is currently registered with the Bar. However, the qualifying provider must also 
comply with all requirements of Rule 4-7.22 regulating qualifying providers. 
 
One important requirement of 4-7.22 is that all non-exempt advertisements being disseminated 
by your entity must be filed and approved by the Ethics Department of The Florida Bar and all 
other advertisements for your service must comply with Bar rules applicable to lawyer 
advertising. 
 
Any questions regarding the qualifying provider’s website should be addressed to Richard D. 
Courtemanche, Jr., Deputy General Counsel at 850-561-5788. Questions regarding filing 
advertisements for the qualifying provider should be directed to the Ethics Department of the Bar 
at 800-235-8619. 
 
If I can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me at 850-561-5662.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Joni Hooks 
Office of the General Counsel 

http://www.floridabar.org/

